Sept. 30, 1968

Do Laurence Freeman OSB
The Benedictine Priory
1475 Pine hLvenue VWest
Montreal, Quebee, Canada
H3G 183

Dear Dom Laurence,

I realize that you are still in Englend. I do eventusl ly want to spend
some time et the Priory in Montreal, but perheps wher you are there.
WWhen do _you think thet you might be returning? L
We did enjoy Embert in Nanaimo. I was privileged to be the celebrant
at the eucharist. I think we will aW¥wa,s remeumber haés delightful sense
of humor.

I ask your prayers for the retreat coming up in Vietoria at St. Ann's
Queenaswood House. I will stress John Main's approsch and of course yours,
the continusl mentra.

I am seriously thinking about & a vigit to P'r. Bede Griffith's group next
year. His writings have been importent in ny life and pilgrinsge. T think
geveral of your men are there, at least one. Uhat is your feeling of the
value of such a visit, say several months?

{
In t e retreat we will be showing a video of Abishiktansnda' live in India.
I secured this from the Ojali Foundetion in California. T hope that the
retreatants won't be confused by his strugsle with the Advaitic Tilemma,

Sincerely yours in Christ

Charles A.E. Brandt



